
 
March 22, 2019 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Re:  Equipment Parked on Auiki Truck Storage Road 
 
Please be advised that effective immediately, the State of Hawaii, Department of Transportation 
(“DOT-H”) will be ticketing and, if necessary, towing any illegally parked containers and chassis 
on Auiki Truck Storage Road.  We have been informed that DOT-H will be enforcing parking 
regulations in preparation for the opening of a third lane within Auiki Truck Storage Road.    
 
Any Young Brothers’ owned equipment (e.g., containers, flatracks, platforms, and/or chassis) 
that is ticketed and/or towed from Auiki Truck Storage Road will be at the expense of either the 
shipper or consignee, including their agent or hired trucker.   
 
Mahalo for your understanding.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Chris Martin 
Chris Martin 
Director, Terminal Operations 


